Belville Board of Commissioners

NOTICE OF MEETING
CANCELLATION

The public will take notice that the September 29,
2025 regular meeting of the Belville Board of
Commissioners has been cancelled. We apologize
for the inconvenience and a future date will be
announced.

Posted: 9-26-25

Athina Williams, Town Manager



